My name is Andrew Groff. I am a senior graduating in May. I am very interested in Real Estate and will be graduating with a Real Estate certificate. I am definitely going to be pursuing a career in Real Estate and would like to focus on a company in the Real Estate market.  

My ideal group would be comprised of friendly, hardworking classmates, with everyone sharing the project work equally to create something we are proud of and useful for the company of our focus. 

I have a flexible schedule and do my best to accommodate others so the project flows as smoothly as possible. This semester I have class Tuesdays and Thursdays, with one class every other Wednesday evening. I am on The CU Snowboard Team and usually in the mountains on the weekends, often including Fri and Mon.

 I look forward to being apart of a group that is highly motivated and focused on getting an A, while achieving this performance in a relaxed, low stress atmosphere.

